
Statement of Reasons 

The Borough Council Of Gateshead Highways Act 1980 – Section 90c 
(Glenridding Close, Gateshead) Proposed Construction Of Road Humps  

 

The road humps are proposed in association with a 20mph zone for this area. This 
being the case to enable the Council to implement a proposed 20mph speed limit zone 
in this area, the Council is required to introduce traffic calming features within the zone 
and the proposed road humps are part of these measures. 

 

 

  


